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Media release 

19 November 2013 

NBN Co to pilot new ways to speed up NBN rollout 
A pilot program examining new ways to accelerate the rollout of the National Broadband Network is set 
to take place in the New Year. 
 
NBN Co today issued expressions of interest to internet service providers to participate in the pilot, which 
will roll out fibre-to-the-building in up to ten large office complexes and apartment blocks across the 
country, comprising up to 1000 individual homes and offices. 
 
The pilot will see fibre optic cables delivered to a telecommunications connection box (or node) which is 
ordinarily located in the communications room of the building. This box, in turn, connects to the existing 
in-building wiring, enabling ISPs to deliver very fast broadband to each individual apartment and office. 
 
NBN Co’s Chief Technology Officer, Mr Gary McLaren, said fibre-to-the-building was an example of a 
number of advanced broadband technologies that are being rolled out successfully around the world. 
 
“Our goal is to ensure that all Australians can have access to very fast broadband as soon, as cost-
effectively and as affordably as possible,” Mr McLaren said. 
 
“The pilot is an essential step along the way to determining the right mix of technologies to do just that.” 
 
Data collected from the pilot will assist NBN Co to develop future services. 
 
The pilot program is expected to last three months with the precise location of the premises to be 
determined. 
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Notes to editors 

• NBN Co is tasked with fulfilling the Commonwealth’s policy goal of ensuring all Australians have access to 
very fast broadband as soon, cost-effectively and affordably as possible. 

• The Terms of Reference and the timing for the Strategic Review were communicated to NBN Co on 3 
October 2013. 

• The interim Statement of Expectations directs the company to continue to roll out fibre to the premises 
while the review process is underway. It also gives NBN Co the flexibility to use a wider range of 
technologies to connect homes and businesses to the National Broadband Network. 

• For more information, visit www.nbnco.com.au. 

 


